
I support Governor Lamont.   The bill passed may need some tweaking, but overall it is a step in the right 
direction.  
 
This bill will help ensure accountability.  
The citizens of our state have a right to a state police force that can be trusted. This act will help. 
 
I thank you for the opportunity to express my feelings on this matter. 
Beverly 
 


